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22nd November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After an emergency meeting last night (21st November), it has been decided that The Friends will hold a 

Christmas Fayre. The date is the 6th December, 3:15-5pm. 

 

Due to the short notice of this event, we are only able to hold one non-uniform day. This will be NEXT 

WEDNESDAY 27th November, in return we request donations of either chocolates or bottles (or both if 

you are feeling generous) for our tombola stall. 

 

We also discussed having a second-hand book stall at the Christmas Fayre. If you have any unwanted 

books lying around, we will happily take donations of adult and children’s books. 

 

We will ask for cake donations on the day for our refreshment stall. 

 

This fayre has only come about due to a late rally of parents, but we need as many hands on deck as 

possible. It doesn’t matter what, any help will be appreciated! Volunteers to run stalls, set up and clear 

away is very much needed. Setting up will take place from 1:30pm on the day. 

 

If you can help in anyway, please see either Emma Tattersall, Marie Williams, Nikki Wakefield or Verity 

Brain. Let’s see if we can make this the best Christmas Fayre yet! 

 

 

Many Thanks  

 

The Friends Committee 
 


